
Social Committee General Meeting January 13, 2020 

 

Members Present:  Cathy Sirocky, Mary Seymour, Enid Lobel, Rhonda Galvin, 

Mary Phelps, Arlene Smith and Jeanie Kunz. 

Meeting called to order at 7:00 by Arlene Smith. 

Approval of minutes – Rhonda Galvin made a motion to approve the minutes 

from the December, 2019 meeting. Mary Seymour seconded. 

Treasurers Report - Cassie DeBow was not in attendance.  Arlene Smith reported 

net assets as of December, 2019 - $5,154.15 of that $1,124.24 is the Good 

Neighbor Fund.  

Activities/Events 

 New York Bus Trip – Bernadette O’Connor reported that everything went 

well and everyone had a good time.  She offered to do another trip 

12/9/2020 with one bus. 

 New Years Eve Parties – Cathy Sirocky reported that 31 neighbors attended 

Regency Hill clubhouse party.  The food, decorations and music were 

enjoyed by all who attended.  Sloan clubhouse party had 65 people in 

attendance as reported by Clancy Potter.  Everyone had a wonderful time.  

Clancy did announce that she will no longer run the Sloan clubhouse New 

Years Eve party.  Arlene thanked Clancy for all her years of successfully 

running this event. 

 Speaker Series – Art Lebofsky will present “75 years of Slinky” on March 15, 

2020 at 2PM at the Sloan clubhouse. 

 Beer Club Party – This event is on January 18, 2020 at the Sloan clubhouse. 

 Rock and Roll Party – Clancy Potter reported that the party on March 7, 

2020 from 6 to 10 pm will have a Disco theme  ( ball and all). The DJ from 

previous parties will being playing.  The food is being catered by Ben & Irv’s 

Deli and is a BYOB for the price of $22.00 per person. 

 

 



Discussion and Planning 

 French Club – A motion was passed for Mary Phelps and Lydia Prass                       

to start a French discussion group.  No start up money is needed.  Arlene 

will present this to Nino Morello for the CAB approval. 

 CAB Liaison – Karen Windau, standing in for Nino Morello, advised us that 

as of January 2, 2020 Camco is in full force as the Management Company 

for Regency at Providence. 

There being no further business, a motion was made by Mary Seymour to adjourn 

the meeting with a second by Jeanie Kunz. Motion passed. 

       Enid J. Lobel,  Recording Secretary 


